
December 14, 2023 
 
 
Change Drive 
In total HMS raised $6624 for the Highland Community Sharing Network.  Congratulations to 
our 8th graders who brought in the most change.  They ended up $0.89 ahead of 6th grade. 
 
College Credit Plus Meeting Recording 
If you think your child might be interested in College Credit Plus classes for the 2024-2025 
school year, please review the information at the link below.  It will outline the timeline and steps 
that must be taken to enroll. 
This is also good information for parents to inform yourself of the options for students as they 
move through high school.  
https://sites.google.com/highlandschools.org/hms-counseling/hhs-home/ccp-college-credit-plus 
 
New Report Cards 
Modifications have been made in PowerSchool to improve access to and efficiency of Report 
Cards in our system. Report cards will no longer be delivered through eReport or PDF Report 
Cards beginning on Friday, January 5, 2024, when second-quarter grades will be posted. 
 
In PowerSchool, you can log in under a parent or student account. Click on the Report Card tab 
on the left side of the screen under the Navigation Menu. You will also now be able to access 
and print report cards from past school years by clicking the tabs that are organized by school 
year at the top of the Report Card screen. Please note, it is best to print the report cards in 
landscape. 
 
Should you have any issues accessing or printing the report cards once they are posted to 
PowerSchool on Friday, January 5, 2024, please submit a Help Ticket at 
https://support.highlandschools.org/ 
 

HIGHLAND COMMUNITY EDUCATION NEWS 

Highland Community Education has exciting brand new and returning classes for winter and 
spring of 2024!  Come join us for our  two BRAND NEW classes - AMERICAN SIGN 
LANGUAGE - for the family or individually, or SAFE SITTERS BABYSITTING class for boys 
and girls ages 11-14.  Both are scheduled on Saturday mornings at the high school. We will 
again be offering the very popular in-person elementary after school classes - Engineering 
Exploration,  Madscience, and Crayola Arts Academy.  Hummingbirds Soccer and Little Hoops 
Basketball will again be offered for our little Hornets.  Also returning this fall for our students are 
our Etiquette classes, Fundamentals of Cooking, KidzSafety and the always popular Young 
Rembrandts Art on Saturday mornings.  High School students have the opportunity to enroll in 
our ACT and/or SAT Test Preparation classes during the school day! Adults can also register for 
our Beekeeping, CPR certification, Retirement Planning, Virtual Voiceover, and Stop Smoking 
and Weight Control seminars in the evenings. A detailed brochure and registration form is 

https://sites.google.com/highlandschools.org/hms-counseling/hhs-home/ccp-college-credit-plus
https://support.highlandschools.org/


posted on the Highland website - www.highlandschools.org.   Evening and Saturday morning 
classes are not restricted to Highland residents.  For questions, enrollment, or more information, 
email Highland Community Education Director, Mary Fran Kudla, at 
mkudla@highlandschools.org 
 
Skate Night - Save the Date 
January 24 6:30 - 8:30 PM at the Brunswick Skate Station 
$6 admission fee, Skate rental $2, In-line skate rental $4 
Snacks available for purchase 
 
Activity Night - Save the Date 
March 22 
 
Has Santa attached his sleigh to your child’s social media account? 
Winter break is a great time to go through your child's social media accounts and 
contacts.  Can they identify everyone?  Do you approve of everyone?  Is there an old 
guy in a red suit hanging out on SnapChat? 
 
 

http://www.highlandschools.org/
mailto:mkudla@highlandschools.org

